
 
 

Thank you for your continued interest in the Malcolm X Park project!    
 

 
 

 Several community meetings were held as well as a meeting with Mayor Wu and a City 
Council Hearing.   

 Tree removals have been reduced from 54 removals to 29 removals.   
 
● CONSTRUCTION IS SCHEUDLED TO RESUME NEXT WEEK. 
● You should begin to see work at the site again next week.  Work over the coming weeks 

will include:  
○ Grass mowing 
○ Debris removal 
○ Field stripping 
○ Supply deliveries 

 
● As a reminder:  The entire park is CLOSED during the duration of construction and the 

site should not be accessed by the public while it is under construction.  
● The work will take approximately one year to complete.  

 
● For construction employment opportunities, please call: Fleming Bros. at 617-786-0222 

 

Please use 311 to document non-emergency issues relating to park use, and 911 for emergency 
situations relating to public safety.  Construction questions and concerns can be directed to 
Lauren Bryant, Project Manager for Boston Parks and Recreation (Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov). 
 

https://www.cityofboston.gov/311/
mailto:Lauren.Bryant@boston.gov

